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Sent from my iPhone
I whole heartedly oppose this proposal , I can see no way whatsoever where this development is at all good for

our community.
The Thorpe/King family owned the hotel for 40 years and in that time they appeased and worked with the

community, the new owners are cut from a somewhat different cloth .
Unless I can be convinced otherwise this has nil benefit to the local community.

Yours truly





